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QUALITY TELEPHONE, INC.

T.R.A.DOCKET ROOM
®

March 26, 2012

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
Attn: Sharla Dillon

Dockets & Records Manager
46- James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Docket No. 04-00216

Dear Ms. Dillon:

Please accept this letter as official notice that effective immediately, Quality Telephone
Inc., provider of Competitive Local Exchange and Long Distance Service within the State
of Tennessee is requesting to voluntarily withdraw its authority to provide Competitive
Local Exchange and Long Distance Services.

The Company does not have any customers, nor does it have any outstanding obligations
in the form of advance payments, deposits, or prepaid accounts with any previous
customers, therefore customer notice is not applicable. The last disconnect was
processed in November, 2011.

For any questions regarding this notice, you may contact Joan Parker at (214) 884-1720.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping the extra copy of this cover
letter and returning it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

P.O. Box 130659 ¢ Dallas, TX 75313 * 214-884-1750 * 877-329-0031 fax » 888-884-0750
qtelregulatory@qtelephone.com



